
How to get in touch?  

 
We are following NSW Health advice and, for the time being, we are changing the way we approach 

community consultation for the Coffs Harbour bypass project. 

This means we have been consulting in different ways via social media, teleconferencing and video 
conferencing to ensure the community can practice social distancing and limit the spread of Coronavirus. 
 
 

 
 
   The project team is available to answer your questions. 

 

When face-to-face engagement resumes, the Coffs Harbour bypass display office will reopen. Members 

of the public are welcome to drop in to the office at 11a Park Avenue, where staff will be available to 

answer questions about the project. The display office will be open from 10am – 4pm, Wednesdays. 

 


